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 It seems that this scheme is being reconsidered, in spite of there having been no changes made to it by National
Highways since 2019.

 In the interim, it has been made clear that building a road and tunnel as proposed would threaten the World
Heritage Status of the site - but with or without such status, surely its is clear that the damage which would be
caused to the landscape is nothing short of cultural vandalism.

 Costs have no doubt spiralled since the initial proposal,  but even more importantly it has become clear enough
for even those determined not to consider climate change  as important, that ever increasing emissions from car
exhausts should cause concern.

 This is a dinosaur project, using assumptions from the past. It is time to rethink how we get about, not go on
wrecking the environment for very short term “gains”

Yours sincerely

Alix  Cockcroft




